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Hiring Process: We have completed the majority of the background
investigations and are down to 8 applicants. The officer panel interviews
are scheduled for early March so we will be ready for the commission
interviews by the date of the next commission meeting.

Vehicle Update: 2 of the 3 new vehicles are being upfitted and we hope
they are completed within the next month.

Range Update: We have a clearer idea of what the budget may be for the
project and we will be meeting again with the architect firm to further
the plans.


